


NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that effective September 30, 2021, the Governor’s Executive Order N-29-20, clarified by Executive Order N-56-20 have expired.  The Executive Orders suspended provisions of the Brown Act relating to open meetings of city councils, among others, and allowing for the participation of city council members at meetings to be by teleconference or videoconference, without complying with the provisions of the Brown Act and allowed a city to limit public participation to teleconference or videoconference appearances.
	Accordingly, the City Council members will be physically present at the October 7, 2021, meeting and subsequent meetings unless notice of participation by telephone or videoconference is given in advance of the meeting in accordance with the Brown Act.  Staff, consultants and members of the public will be permitted to appear by telephone or videoconference on October 7, 2021, but after October 7, 2021, the City will be the option of appearing by discontinuing its practice of making routinely available to members of the public telephone or videoconferencing at future City Council meetings.



